
Newsletter for September/October 
 
 Despite schools going back, our Club is very busy over the next while.  Here are some dates 
 and events to note: 
 

 Tuesday, September 5 we are hosting the Senior Women’s Intersectional.  Good luck to our 
team! 

 
 Friday, September 8 we are hosting the Town of Deep River with a 4pm shotgun start. 

There will be no Fish Night that day. 
 

 Saturday, September 9 we are hosting the Yellow Ball tournament with a 12pm shotgun 
start. The restaurant/bar will be open during the day but will be closed after 5pm. Please 
note there are likely times when it will be quite busy (between 11am and noon especially). 

 
 Saturday, September 9 and Sunday, September 10 the Gordon Cup is being played at 

Renfrew Golf Club. Good luck to the men representing DRGC! 
 

 Monday, September 11 the Course, Clubhouse, Restaurant/Bar are CLOSED to allow our 
staff to aerate our greens. There is also no Men’s Night that day. Volunteers are required to 
assist with brushing the greens following aeration. Start time for this is approx. 12:45pm. 

 
 Saturday, September 16 is Glow in the Dark Golf. This is a joint fundraiser for our Junior 

Program and Sports Building Sports. Dinner (catered) will begin at 6pm, followed by golf and 
entertainment/prizes afterwards. Sign up as a team of 2, 4 or individually. Members $50; 
non-members $60. To register email sportsbuildingsports@outlook.com  

 
 Tuesday, September 19 is the Valumart Senior Women’s tournament, sponsored by Jan’s 

Valumart. First tee time is 10am. This is a NET event and is open to women aged 55 and up. 
Cost is $5. Please register by September 18. 

 
 Saturday, September 23 is the Men’s Closing is a 5-person scramble (shotgun start 10:30 

TBC). Teams must have an aggregate handicap of 72 or greater. Cost is $20 per person for 
prizes. Sign up at the Pro Shop by Thursday, September 21. 

 
 Sunday, October 1 we hope to run the Cross-Country event again this year (playing the 

course backwards) as a fundraiser for the DR Food Bank. More details in the coming days. 
 

 Tuesday, October 10 is our AGM and the election of our new board. Watch for information 
that will be posted on notice boards at the club, in the NRT and in a separate email to 
members. 

 



 Sunday, October 15 is the Women’s Closing, a fun 9-holes of golf followed by a meal and a 
meeting. 

 
Words from our Pro 
 
Pace of play has been a concern over the long weekend where we have a lot of green-fee guests. 
We will be putting signs in as many of our carts as possible indicating how long it should take to play 
our course and asking folks to let group(s) behind through if they are not able to keep up with the 
group ahead. We will also post the same notice in the Pro Shop and where possible, will advise our 
guests about pace of play at our course. 


